Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:11 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: PROPOSED WINSLOW HOTEL

This is the first of many comments for the official file (PLN50880 SPR/CUP), please.

From: adlerk107 @gmail.com <adlerk107 @gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 6:48 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: PROPOSED WINSLOW HOTEL

Good morning,

The Bainbridge Planning Commission has denied the pending application of the proposed 85 room hotel in
downtown Winslow. We are writing to support this position.

Such a large hotel/convention center would negatively impact the small town atmosphere of

Winslow. Approval of this complex would also open the door for future, uncontrolled development that
would destroy the quality of life on Bainbridge.

Please support the Planning Commission’s ruling and deny this application.

Best regards,

Richard and Karen Adler

5610 Rose Loop NE

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Sent from Windows Mail



